

April 29, 2012

Dear Mike and Lisa,

On behalf of the Child and Family Life Department at CS Mott Children's Hospital, I would like to express my gratitude for your most recent donation of gift cards.

Because of Eric and the foundation, an entire class of 4<sup>th</sup> graders was recently educated about a peer's cancer diagnosis and was able to walk away with an education and a "full stomach" thanks to your monetary donation for the bone marrow cookies. We have had quite a few kids with long term stays who have been able to benefit from the crafts we have been able to provide with the Michael's gift cards. I am keeping an eye out for patients who are admitted for bone marrow transplant who would be possible candidates for an IPAD or electronic gift.

As always thank you for your thoughtfulness and I appreciated the invitation to speak at Eric's Snowman Tea and the opportunity to honor his legacy.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Gretzema, Certified Child Life Specialist

University of Michigan

C.S. Mott Children's Hospital

Jennilan Hetzman

(734) 936-6519